
Control Number : 43403

Item Number: 26

Addendum StartPage : 0



w WATERENGINEERS, INC.
WATER & WASTEWATER TREATMENT CONSULTANTS

17230 HUFFMEISTER ROAD, SUITE A-CYPRESS, TEXAS 77429-1643
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November 11, 2015

Public Utility Commission of Texas
Central Records
1701 N. Congress, Suite 8-100
Austin, TX 78701

Re: Application from August Lakes Water Supply Corporation
For a new Water CCN in Waller and Harris Counties, TX
Docket No. 43403

Dear PUC:

Please find enclosed a current letter from Mr. Bill Berry, majority partner in the August Lakes
development. His letter indicates that the financial data provided in the letter from AYCO, A Goldman
Sachs Company, dated August 12, 2014 and supplied with the original application, is still valid and
that financial assurance for the project is still intact. Additionally, we have reviewed the pro forma
that was included with the application and we believe that it, too, is still valid and correct.

In accordance with Order No. 8, please accept this letter as a request to unabate this docket. After
conversations with PUC staff, we suggest a final recommendation date of December 18, 2015.

Please feel free to contact me if you require any additional information or if you have any questions
regarding this submittal.

Sincerely,
WATERENGINEERS, INC.

Shelley Young, P.E.
Project Engineer

Encl. - 10 copies



William B. Berry

October 22, 2015

Public Utility Commission of Texas
William B. Travis Building
1701 N. Congress Avenue
7th Floor
Austin, Texas 78701

Re: Docket No. 43403 - August Lakes Water Supply Corporation Application for a New CCN

Dear Public Utility Commission:

Please accept this letter as assurance of and commitment to the financial stability of the August
Lakes Water Supply Corporation (WSC). As a partner in the company developing August Lakes
Estates, co-organizer of August Lakes Water Supply Corporation (WSC) and director on the
August Lakes WSC Board of Directors, I had pledged certain assets held in an account with
Ayco, a Goldman Sachs Company to that assurance when August Lakes WSC filed for the water
CCN on August 14, 2014. A letter from Ayco, dated August 12, 2014, indicating the worth of
the pledged assets was included in the application.

To date, that pledge remains reliable and true. Should you have any questions regarding this
information, please feel free to contact me.

Regards,

^- -
William B. Berry
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